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Letter from the Editor
Dear Readers,

Happy New Year! At the start of this shiny new year, I would like to recognize all the hard work 
of our many reviewers, last year and every year. Their contributions are invaluable to the success 
of the Journal as we continue to strive to bring you the very best articles and information in the 
steel construction industry.

Is there a steel design topic you would like to see in EJ? We are always looking for ideas for 
papers. Authors interested in submitting papers should visit our website at www.aisc.org/ej for 
author guidelines and submittal information.

Best wishes for a healthy and happy 2025!

Sincerely,

Margaret A. Matthew, P.E. 
Editor

https://www.aisc.org/ej
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